

KINGSVILLE HISTORICAL PARK INC.

Box 404, Kingsville, Ontario, N9Y 2G1 519-733-2803

March 17, 2018

Dear Mayor Santos,
Deputy Mayor Queen and
Councillors;
Susanne Coghill, Tony Gaffan, John Driedger, Larry Patterson and Thomas Neufeld.

Thank you so much for your generous donation of \$!0,000 from the Community Grant fund to Kingsville Historical Park Museum.

As you know volunteers have committed time and financial funds in providing a quality museum not only to honour Veterans and their sacrifices for their family, friends and country but to enhance the quality of life for the residents of Kingsville in offering an educational and relevant tourist attraction in our community.

Expenses are always increasing as in any household but additional costs incurred to provide a venue for our one of a kind artifacts is continuing to be a financial hardship.

Competition with all worthwhile fundraising endeavors in the Town is always a challenge. We will continue to fundraise and be very prudent with every dollar that is received by our organization.

With the generous support of this council not only financially but your personal support allows the volunteers to continue to provide this community with a museum the entire town and area can be proud of.

Thank you on behalf of the volunteers for the grant and we look forward to your continued support.

Yours truly

Katherine Gunning Secretary/Treasurer,

Kingsville Historical Park Museum

Kacherine Gunning

A Military Museum. Adjacent to Royal Canadian Legion Branch 188 145 Division Street South, Kingsville, Ontario. Hours Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday & Saturday 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Closed Wednesdays, Sundays and Holidays